
	
  

November 30, 2017 

Dear Field of Dreams Supporters: 
 
The smiles on the faces of Bridgeport student athletes in the photos below were made possible by 
donations from generous folks like yourselves.  Three new initiatives were launched by the Bridgeport 
Field of Dreams Foundation last summer, including middle school girls basketball, cheerleading and a 
combo football camp for the Bassick, Central and Harding squads.  In addition, our summer soccer 
program expanded to two sites.   
 
The foundation will continue to: 
 
 •  intercede to help Bridgeport school teams with uniform purchases 
 •  support the Athletic Department with equipment needs 
 •  co-sponsor the MLK Basketball Classic at the Webster Bank Arena 
 •  sponsor the Bassick, Central and Harding boys and girls basketball teams in pre-season    
                fall leagues 
 

 
 
A donation form is included with this letter.  To donate on line, please visit: 

www.bridgeportfieldofdreams.org 
 

With your help, we can turn a field of dreams into a field of reality for Bridgeport students!  On behalf of 
our Board of Directors, we would like to wish you and your family a Happy, Healthy Holiday Season. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Neil Kavey 
Chairman of the Board 



 
 
 


